
 
 
 
 
May 17, 2010 
 
 
To: Mr. David Law (Chair, IEEE 802.3 Working Group) 
From: Mr. Lyndon Ong (OIF Technical Committee Chair) 
Subject: OIF CEI-28G-VSR Project 
 
 
 
Dear David, 
 
 
Thank you for the liaison from the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, dated March 18, 
2010, providing feedback on oif2010.092.03.  We look forward to collaborating with 
the newly formed IEEE ad hoc group and look forward to your feedback subsequent 
to the IEEE 802 July Plenary. 
 
 
Based on the success of the Feb 1, 2010 CEI workshop and in order to encourage 
additional collaboration, the OIF is sponsoring a subsequent CEI workshop. We would 
like to invite any interested parties to attend the OIF CEI workshop scheduled for July 
19, 2010 in Baltimore, MD. Information on registration, location and agenda will be 
posted by late May on the OIF website. (www.oiforum.com) 
 
 
The OIF would like to thank the IEEE 802.3 Working Group and its participants for 
helping to identify an industry need that the CEI-25G family may address.  Moving 
forward as the project progresses, we will forward relevant documents for the IEEE 
802.3 Working Group’s consideration and review. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
 
Lyndon Ong 
OIF Technical Committee Chair 
 
cc: Adam Healey, IEEE 802.3 Recording Secretary, David Stauffer, OIF PLL WG Chair, 
John D’Ambrosia, IEEE P802.3ba Task Force Chair 


